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FALL HYDRANT FLUSHING: Fall flushing of fire hydrants will be 
conducted on Wednesday, October 14, 2020, starting at 8:00 a.m. 
and continuing until all flushing has been completed. Residents 
may notice lower water pressure and slight discoloration of the 
water as the flushing is performed in your area. The 
discoloration is not harmful, and will clear up if you allow the 
water to run for a few extra minutes. The flushing process 
maintains the overall excellent water quality in our 
distribution system and ensures that each fire hydrant operates 
properly. 

CURBSIDE BRUSH COLLECTION will take place in the Borough during 
the month of October. All brush must be cut into lengths of 4 
ft. or less and placed at the curb for pickup. Leaves should 
be piled at the curb in separate piles from the brush. Please 
be sure the brush and leaves do not interfere with any storm 
drains in your area. Residents also have the option of taking 
their brush to the DPW site located at 161 Center St. on the 
first Saturday of each month from 7:00 a.m. - noon. 

BOROUGH HALL: Borough Hall is open for in-person business 
Monday through Friday, from 1 : O O - 4 : O O p . m. One person per 
family will' be permitted to enter, and access to the building 
will be limited to 3 persons at a time. Face coverings must be 
worn. The public is strongly encouraged to continue to conduct 
business with the Borough through the drop box in the foyer and 
by phone (732 462-1410) and online at www.freeholdboroughnj.gov. 

FLU SHOTS The Freehold Area Heal th Department will have flu 
shots available for Borough residents over the age of 18 yrs. at 
Borough Hall, 51 West Main St., Freehold on Tuesday, October 6th • 

from 1:00-2:00 p.m. The cost is $20, and the shots are free for 
senior citizens who present their Medicare card. Please call 
732 462-7057 for additional information. 

BOROUGH-WIDE YARD SALE: The Recreation Commission's annual 
Borough-wide yard sale held each Fall has been cancelled this 
year due to the pandemic. 

VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.FREEHOLDBOROUGHNJ.GOV 


